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What is this consultation about?


We want to find out what you think about the ideas to commission healthcare services for people with learning disabilities in Birmingham.


Birmingham City Council and the NHS want to commission some services for people with learning disabilities in a different way.


Some of these services are currently provided by Birmingham Community Healthcare NHS Trust 

We want to do this beginning in August 2014. We won’t do anything until after the end of the consultation.

The service we want to commission in a different way is:

1. Inpatient forensic step down services;


Inpatient forensic step down service

When people with learning disabilities leave prison they sometimes need to go and live in a forensic step down service to support them to live in the community. Birmingham Community Healthcare provides this service at Tessall Lane and Bristol Road in Northfield, Birmingham.

We plan to stop commissioning services from this service in Northfield by 31st August 2014.  We have found other services that can better meet people’s needs and are better value for money.


If people need this type of service in the future we will use other local services, or ones outside of Birmingham if it will best meet their needs.

In the Birmingham area we are proposing to use the following forensic step down services:

	Name of service
	Location

	Cambian Elms
	Erdington

	Cambian Cedars
	Bordesley Green

	Rose Lodge
	Oldbury

	Newton House
	West Bromwich

	Suttons Drive
	Great Barr

	Gerry Simon Clinic
	West Bromwich



Please use the questionnaire to tell us what you think.
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This leaflet is easy to read.
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How can you take part in this consultation?





We want to know what you think of our plans to commission services for people with learning disabilities in Birmingham.





Please tell us what you think:








Write to:  	Learning Disability Consultation


	Freepost RSYS-HKBC-XBLA


	PO BOX 16465


	Birmingham


	B2 2DG


	





Email:  	LDcommunitypathways@birmingham.gov.uk			





Website: 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk" �www.birminghambeheard.org.uk�





Tel: 	(0121) 303 3893


























Thank you for taking part in this consultation.











The pictures in the leaflet have been provided by CHANGE.


Website: 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.changepeople.co.uk" �www.changepeople.co.uk�
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